
Johnstown Elementary School hopes you can join us for… 

A Johnstown  
Elementary School 
 Christmas Concert! 

 
Wed. December 19th  

9:45 AM in the  
JES Gymnasium 



 

 Each Grade will sing 2 songs! Students should 
wear RED, GREEN, SILVER or GOLD.  Any type 
of Christmas shirt is good to wear.  Girls may 
wear dresses if they wish.  Boys may wear a 

dress shirt & tie if they wish. 

Santa hats or other Christmas type 
hats/headbands are allowed to be worn for 

the concert! 

 Families are welcome to attend.  

Doors open at 9:30 A​M 

3rd & 4th graders will start the concert at 9:45, 
then we will have a brief Intermission as they 

leave so that the K, 1st & 2nd graders can come 
in to perform. 

 


